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4%t is always a good time to finance with AOACU!
E\Vhether it is a new purchase or a refinance from

rates. E-signature loan closings make the process fast
and easy for members. Rates are available on our
ebsite at aoacu.com.

Your money is safe at AOACU

In light of recent bank closures in the news, we want to assure you that your funds at Auto-Owners
Associates Credit Union remain safe and secure. Credit Unions are insured by the NUCA, making
AOACU a safe place to keep your money. Safety and Soundness have always been and will
continue to be a top priority of Management and the AOACU Board of Directors.

On behalf of the entire AOACU team, we thank you for your membership and loyalty.

AOACU 75™ Anniversary!
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2023 Credit Union Annual Meeting

The CU Annual Meeting was held on March 16, 2023. We would like to welcome two new board
members that were announced at the meeting, Michaela Barnett and Mitchell Lee. We would also
like to thank our current board members that continue to serve, David Lueders, Anne Gruber,
Trevor Mahoney, Amy Chick, and Dianna Riddle.

Mobile Deposit Contest
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One (1) Prize Winner will be selected on or about June 5, 2023 by a random drawing from all qualified entries recelved by a participating credit union
between April 1, 2023 and May 31, 2023. Contest limited to one entry per member. No purchase necessary. See your credit union for complete details,
including contest rules, restrictions and alternate method of entry. Void where prohibited by law.

Please visit our website at aoacu.com to view our Rates, Become a member, Apply for a loan, and
much more!

Remember, Auto-Owners Associates Credit Union will never ask for account information via text or

email. If you receive a message that was not initiated by you, or if you are unsure whether a
message is legitimate, please contact the Credit Union before giving out any information.

CONTACT AUTO-OWNERS ASSOCIATES CREDIT UNION
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